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The following is a summary of what we found during this inspection.  Further 

information about our findings is contained in the main body of this report. 

 

Plans are in place for the Care Receiver to move to new premises later this year 

under the care of a home care service.  The home care service currently supplies 

staff familiar with this care receiver to support community activities, and a plan is in 

place to increase these hours to ease the transition of moving to a new property with 

a core staff team from the home care service.   

 

The Deputy Manager oversees and supports the staff team, completes regular 

supervision, and conducts annual appraisals.   

 

Medication management is done safely by staff with the appropriate training and 

qualifications. 

 

There is a comprehensive care record for the care receiver, which contains risk 

assessments, health action plans, hospital passports, care plans, financial matters, 

restrictions on liberty information and a Disability Distress Assessment Tool.   

 

This care receiver uses various communication methods to ensure their needs are 

met consistently and efficiently without causing frustration or stress. 

 

Monthly quality reports are completed, focusing on different standards each month to 

ensure the service operates within the care home standards. 

 

The care staff have completed mandatory training, and dates have been agreed 

upon for training specific to the care receivers needs later this year.  Positively, the 

Interim Manager will be providing Autism training later this year.  

 

 

 

 

SUMMARY OF INSPECTION FINDINGS 



 

 

There were no areas for improvement identified during this inspection and an 

Improvement Plan has not been issued. 

 

 

The full report can be accessed from here. 

 
 
 
 

https://carecommission.je/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/IRHCSCareHome-20241016-Final.pdf

